
 

 

 

 

24 November 2017 Memo 

There is no newsletter this week due to Learning Quarterly.  Please take the time to read the information about 

the Stage 3 classes for 2018 in the Learning Quarterly.  There are however a few reminders and important 

notes for parents below.    

Kevin - Our Very Own Hero – Please Vote 
Grant Quarry from Education HQ and Australian Teacher Magazine has informed us that Kevin Malone, our nominee 
in the ‘support’ category of the  annual Unsung Heroes competition has made the final list of five nominees,. 
  
Please support Kevin by nominating via: https://au.educationhq.com/news/44254/vote-for-australias-unsung-hero-
support/  and please share this link with others outside the school community who know Kevin and would like to 
support him. 
 
St.Kieran’s Win the Peninsula Debating Grand Final 

The St Kieran’s Debating Team had a very busy week! On Tuesday, they won their Quarter-Final against St 
John the Baptist, Freshwater.  On Wednesday, they won their Semi-Final against St Cecelia’s, Balgowlah. 
Yesterday, they won the Grand Final against Maria Regina, Avalon!  Congratulations to the speakers and 
team advisors this week including Isabel O, Grace P, Alannah W, Charlotte K, Ruby N, Jess C and Kye P. 
Congratulations also to the Year 5 debaters whose contribution was invaluable to the team’s success, 
including Mikel M, Jada S and Kaiden S.   

Miss Kassis, Mrs Ucchino and Ms Robilliard 

 
Cyber Safety Lady – An Extremely Important Opportunity 
As you have seen in the Looking Ahead section of the newsletter over the past few weeks, St Kieran’s is hosting 
Leonie Smith, The Cyber Safety Lady, next Tuesday night. To help with preparations you can register online using 
the following link. Please see the flyer included for more information.. https://goo.gl/forms/QFeuQHC726jQWyds2 
 

Upcoming Dates 

November  

Fri 24 7pm P&F School Wrap Up Party 

Mon 27 Thank You Volunteers RSVP due 

Tues 28 6.45 – 8.45pm Cyber Safety Lady 

December  

Fri 1 9am Volunteer Thank You morning 

tea 

11.30am K2018 Developmental Play 

Mon 4 Yr 3 Singing at Manly Hospital 

Tues 5 6.30pm Band Concert in the Library 

Wed 6 Yr 6 Italian excursion 

Thurs 7 Yr 6 Parent/Child Dinner (Wakehurst) 

Fri 8 Band Breakfast 

2pm Band Assembly 

6pm Christmas Carols 

Mon 11 Yr 4 Surf Ed at Dee Why 

Yr 6 Lunch 

Yr 6 Celebration Evening 

Fri 15 12pm End of Year Mass 

Last day for students 

63 Gordon St Manly Vale  |  Office:  9949 3523  |  Absentee Line: 9948 9949 

Fax: 9949 2230   |  skmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au  |  www.skmvdbb.catholic.edu.au 

https://au.educationhq.com/news/44254/vote-for-australias-unsung-hero-support/
https://au.educationhq.com/news/44254/vote-for-australias-unsung-hero-support/
https://goo.gl/forms/QFeuQHC726jQWyds2


 
Awards 

 

KC Ella C and Sophie M KH Zara B, Irie W and Patrick H 
1L Sebi D and Eli W 1R Willow B and Aaron C 

2C All of 2C 2S Oliver O and Tahlia M 

3B Josie S and Luke W 3S Isaac C and Josh A 

4G Shae L, Eva B, Daniela D and William M 4K Phoenix B and Charlie D 

5H Caitlin W and Eva D 5R Mikel M, Kaiden S and Jada S 

6 Neve D and Isabel O PE Elsie G, Maylea C, Ryan M, Abbey M, Jackson J, 
Dylan C and Hannah S 

Italian Mikayla L and Sophie M Band Leilani C, Isaac C and Daniel P 

 
Band News 

Both bands have had great rehearsals once again for their up-coming performances.  Next up is the end of year 

concert which is Tuesday 5 December 6:30 in the library.  ALL are welcome to attend.  There will be items that can be 

purchased to help fundraise for the Band program for next year.  

Please ensure all band members are practicing ALL their band pieces that they have been given this year.  

To any new parents wishing for their child to join the Band program in 2018, I will be speaking to the Year 2 and 3 
classes next Thursday 30 November about joining the Band program and being able to try out instruments the 
following Friday, 8 December, at the blow test. 

Miss Hodges, Band Conductor 
 
Canteen Roster 

Wednesday 29 November: Jo Quarrell, Jo F 
Thursday 30 November: Susan Nicols, Alicia Potega 
Friday 1 December: Jenny You (M), Louise Britten-Bojman (M), Gayle Connor, Vanessa Morello (A), 
Diane Hall (A) 
 
Any changes to the canteen roster, please contact: Jo Nesbitt - joanne.nesbitt@dbb.catholic.edu.au or text 0410 629 135. 
 
Uniform:  To order please go to the Pickles website.   
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